
From: Olga Kasyanova  
Sent: Tuesday, April 19, 2022 3:10 AM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: Oppose the density of development in 407 corridor  
 
I would like to register my opposing vote on the high density towers in the Richmond hill Centre. Even 
on the picture this monstrosity development looks out of place. God forbid I still live in the area by the 
time this plan comes to life. 
 
I absolutely demand the province not do this through some shady back channel but takes into account 
opinions of the local residents. 
 
Keep the density to the minimum and stores maximum to 25 storeys per building. Anything higher 
changes Richmond hill. 
 
Thank you 
Olga Kasjanova 
280-23 Observatory lane 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
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